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Ruth Nettles 

From: Stright, Lisa [Lisa Stright@pgnmail corn] 

Sent Tuesday, March 02,2010 9 49 AM 

To: Filings@psc state fl us 

CC: Burnett, John, Ennis, Suzanne A, Larry Harris, Tripp Coston 

Subject: PEF Letter of Partial Withdrawal - Req for CC - Dkt# 100023-El 

Attachments: Letter of Partial Withdrawal (Req for CC - Code of Ethics Complaint) 3 2 10.pdf 

This electronic filing is made by: 

John T. Burnett 
299 First Avenue North 
St. Petersburg, FL 33733 

john.burnett@pgnmail.com 
(727) 820-51 84 

Docket No. 100023-El 

On behalf of Progress Energy Florida 

Consisting of 1 page. 

The attached document for filing is PEF's 
Partial Withdrawal of its Request for Confidential 
Classification filed on 1/11/10 in the 
above referenced docket. 

Lisa Stright 
Regulatory Analyst - Legal Dept. 
Progress Energy Svc Co. 
106 E. College Ave., Suite 800 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
direct line: (850) 521-1425 

lisa.stright@pgnmail.com 
VN 230-5095 

3/2/20] 0 



March 2,2010 

Via Electronic Mail 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Request for c@dentkd elassffieation ofpor/iiom of review of Code ofErhics C ~ ~ p I t ~ i n t  
ofProgrws Energy Floridp; Docket No. 100023-El 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

On January 11,2010, Progress Energy Florida, Inc. (“PEF”) filed a Request fot 
Confidential Classifimtion pertaining to Staff’s Investigation Report and Interview Summaries 
relating to PEF’s Code of Ethics Complaint, 

attached to its Fkqmt for Confidential Classification Ned on January 1 I, 201 0. The two (2) 
citations PEF vdhdmws are as foI10ws: 

By this letter, PEF hereby partially wiihdraw two (2) citations noted on Exhibit C 

0 Page 1, last 7 (titled “Alleged Events”), Lines 1-2: employee personnel information. 

Page 2, last? (titled “Alleged Events”), portions of L i e s  1-3: empbyee personnel mfonmatim. 
9366.093(3)(c)(f), F.S. 

5 3 ~ 1 9 3 ( 3 ) ( ~ ~ ~ ,  P.S. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. PI- call me at (727) 820-5184 should you 
have any questions. 


